
 

AGENDA ITEM 
 

Meeting Name: Town Council Meeting 

Meeting Date: November 15, 2023 

Prepared By: D. Dyess, Town Manager 

Item Title: AEDs in Public Places 

 

 

DISCUSSION: 

The police foundation has approved the donation to the Town of Juno Beach four public AED stations. 

The stations would be easily accessible to the public for use in cardiac event situations. The AED units 

will be secured in a weatherproof locked box that the 911 operator would know the exact location of and 

be able to guide the caller to the location of the box and provide the lock combination. The use of the AED 

is very simple and requires no training.  

 

The locations for the AED in Public Places would be Kagan Park, 

one at each gazebo on Pelican Lake, and Town Hall Park. The 

approximate cost of the donation is $8100.00, and the only 

reoccurring cost would be future battery replacements. Town staff 

would mount the AED boxes. 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Motion to approve accepting the donation. 


